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Senator Adams attended the Berkeley Carroll School Ribbon

Cutting Ceremony

ERIC ADAMS October 11, 2012

Senator Adams attended the Berkeley Carroll School Ribbon Cutting Ceremony in Park

Slope, where he toured the school's new facilities and met the school administration,
teachers, parents and students. Senator Adams is joined with Shirley Hedden, current

parent and Trustee of the school and David Egolf, Lower School Director.



